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Simulation Mannequins have Arrived! 

     

The month of April showered Title V with the 

arrival of simulation equipment. The most 

exciting shipment arrived on three pallets full 

of boxes.  Laerdal representatives, Allen 

Jakob and Jason McKenny, visited the campus 

to finalize the setup and programming of the 

simulators in preparation for the 

completion of the Allied 

Health Simulation Lab.  

Simulation technical 

training will be sched-

uled to take place over 

the summer break to en-

sure  faculty readiness for 

scheduled classes in August.  All this prepara-

tion will enhance our student’s clinical experi-

ences through simulated practices. 
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